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6th April 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

At the end of this term, Friday April 7th, Miss Webber will be leaving the 
school. We would like to thank Miss Webber for all of her hard work since 
she has been with the school. She has helped move our school forward.  
 
Mr Brigden, who has been working in the school over the last half-term, will 
be teaching Elm Class on Thursday and Friday's for the Summer Term. 
  
We would like to take the opportunity to wish Miss Webber all the best for 
the future.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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